
 
 

 

On the 2nd of July, the Australian Government will transition to a new Child Care Subsidy (CCS). This will replace the existing 

Childcare Rebate (CCR) and Childcare Benefit (CCB). 

There are a number of key changes that families who rely on childcare before and/or after school need to know, including: 

• Any benefit will be paid be paid directly to child care providers (like Camp Australia), who will then only bill the ‘gap’ 

amount to families.  

• There will continue to be hardship relief. 

• For families earning less than $186,958, there will no longer be an annual cap on the amount of subsidy you can 

receive. For families earning between $186,958 and $351,248, an increased annual subsidy cap of $10,000 per child 

will apply each year. 

 

If you’d like to know what percentage of your Childcare costs you can claim back through the Childcare Subsidy, check out the simple 

Family Childcare Subsidy Estimator at https://www.education.gov.au/sites/education/files/chcare/est/index.html 

We look forward to seeing you and your family soon. 

From the Team at Camp Australia  
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